AHSGK CHAPTER ONE /

hlncoln Nebraska

January, 1977

IMPORTANT MEETING COMING UP

We hope all of you will set
your calendar date for Sunday after-
noon, January 23. At 1:30 that day
the chapter will hold its first
meeting of the year in the National
Bank of Commerce community room on
the 11th floor.

Please enter the building by
the 13th Street door entrance. There
will be people stationed by the door
to direct you to the meeting. We
are fortunate to be able to meet in
this beautiful new building.

We're hoping for a good turnout
because this is an important annual
meeting. We will be electing mem-
bers to the board of directors.

The program promises to be in-
teresting and fun. It will be given
by the three girls who went to Ger-

ilany last summer, Adell Nuss, Mary
\'Hahn and Krlssanne Ricketts, to whom
we presented the scholarship which
made her trip possible., 1Illustrated
slides will add to the enjoyment of
the presentation.

REFRESHMENTS, of course!

CARE TO VOLUNTEER?

As you know, international AHSGR

has moved its offices to 631 D Street.

You are all invited to drop in and
sit a spell. We've got ample space
now !

The museum will continue to
reside at 615 D Street. Since the
office is no longer there, however,
we now need some people to man the
museum and show visitors around.

If you are interested in spend-
ing a pleasant 3 day at the museum
two or three times a month, please
contact Helen Heuser at 432-7232.

'e certainly could use your help.

Do you have something to display

at the museum? Donations are welcome.

*

REMEMBER THE DATE--JANUARY 23.

I—

SHORTIES

***Helen Heuser is in the process
of writing her family history. How
are you coming with yours?

***International has printed and
sold over 17,000 Klche Kochen, the
AHSGR cookbook.

***Mr., and Mrs. Alex Froscheiser
have heard from a fellow member
and received some valuable infor-
mation about family lines because
they were listed in the Surname
Exchange. Have you sent in your
questionnaire so you can have the
benefit of this service?

***%Mr, and Mrs. R.D. Amen have given
international $1500.00 through the
AHSGR Foundation to buy office
equipment and furnishings for the
new office,

**xEverybody loves The White Lamb.
Have you purchased your copy?

***We can double our membership
this year if you help. How many
new members have you recruited for
AHSGR? We hope Chapter One will
take the lead in reaching our goal
of 10,000 by June 1978,

***We're working on a ''charter'" or
"group' flight to San Francisco for
the convention, June 14-19, 1976.
Let us know if you are interested.

NEEDED FOR HEADQUARTERS

We have shades but no curtains.
Can you help?

4 Windows 76" long
2 Windows 70" long
1 Window 60" long
1 Window 42" long
1 Door Window 48" long
1 Door Window 28" long

*

BRING A PROSPECTIVE MEMBER,



